Information for Parents to Support School Effective Infection and Protection Control
Kirkby High School has a comprehensive and effective risk assessment in place to ensure that we have met all areas from government guidelines and gone beyond compliance in ensuring the safety of children and staff, whilst returning to school during the Coronavirus pandemic.
The effective infection and protection control also needs your support by doing the following:
· Speak to your child regarding the importance of following instructions in school.  Information can be found here regarding how to speak to your child about Coronavirus https://youngminds.org.uk/blog/talking-to-your-child-about-coronavirus/ 
· Make sure that your child knows and regularly follows advice regarding handwashing.  Effective handwashing instructions can be found here https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/healthy-body/best-way-to-wash-your-hands/
· Although your child will not be in school full time, it is essential that all uniform is removed and washed when they return home.  Blazers can be aired
· If  your child has essential uniform items missing, they will be given those items and not loaned, to avoid cross contamination
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Your child will not need to bring school bags or equipment into school.  They will be provided with their own basic equipment, this will be kept in a plastic zip file, provided by the school,  to keep equipment and school work in.  This will remain in school
· Your child will not need to bring any refreshments while in school.  They will be provided with a bottle of water
It is of utmost importance that children adhere to the effective infection protection control that we have in place and that any behaviour that jeopardises this will not be tolerated.
All information for regarding Coronavirus can be found here https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus
Further information, safeguarding advice, support and well-being can be found on the school website.

